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News Release 

CSE: CCR 

August 22, 2018  

GREEN RIVER GOLD CORP. ANNOUNCES ADDITION TO THE BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS  AND EXTENSION OF  NON-BROKERED PRIVATE PLACEMENT 
 
EDMONTON, ALBERTA – Green River Gold Corp. (the “Company”) is pleased to announce 
the appointment of Mr. Vern Kibblewhite to the Board of Directors of the Company. 
 
Mr. Kibblewhite recently retired from his position as a Superintendent with PCL Industrial 
Constructors Inc. (“PCL”), one of the largest construction companies in North America.  His 
23 years at PCL included 5 years in charge of their fabrication facility in Nisku, Alberta, 
which at the time was the largest fabrication shop in Canada.   Mr. Kibblewhite also held the 
position of Maintenance Supervisor for Epcor's 600MW coal fired power plant. 
 
Mr. Kibblewhite studied Power Engineering at the Southern Alberta Institute of Technology 
and holds a Gas Fitter ticket, Plumbing ticket and Steamfitter ticket.  He is a former member 
of the Board of Directors of the West Parkland Gas Co-op.  
  
Further, due to increased demand, the Company announces that the closing date of the non-
brokered private placement of Units originally announced on July 3, 2018 has been 
extended and is expected to close on or about the week of September 4, 2018. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

“Perry Little” 

Perry Little, President and Chief Executive Officer 

 
Additional information about Green River Gold Corp. can be found by reviewing its profile on 
SEDAR at www.sedar.com  
 
For more information contact: 
Green River Gold Corp. 
Mr. Perry Little 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
780-993-2193 
 
The Canadian Securities Exchange (operated by CNSX Markets Inc.) has neither 
approved nor disapproved of the contents of this press release. 
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Forward Looking Information: This release contains forward-looking information within the 
meaning of applicable Canadian securities legislation.  Forward-looking information involves 
known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors that may cause actual results or 
events to differ materially from those expressed or implied by such forward-looking 
information. In addition, the forward-looking information contained in this release is based 
upon what management believes to be reasonable assumptions. Readers are cautioned not to 
place undue reliance on forward-looking information as it is inherently uncertain and no 
assurance can be given that the expectations reflected in such information will prove to be 
correct. The forward-looking information in this release is made as of the date hereof and, 
except as required under applicable securities legislation, the Company assumes no obligation 
to update or revise such information to reflect new events or circumstances. 
 
The securities of the Company have not been registered under the United States Securities Act 
of 1933, as amended, and may not be offered or sold in the United States absent registration or 
an applicable exemption from the registration requirements. This release is issued for 
informational purposes only and does not constitute an offer to sell or the solicitation of an 
offer to buy any securities, nor shall there be any sale of any securities in any jurisdiction in 
which such offer, solicitation or sale would be unlawful. 
 


